
	
 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information Update:   
Friday, May 14, 10:00 AM 

 
 

On Thursday, May 13, Pennsylvania’s mask order was updated to reflect the CDC’s latest 
guidance that “fully vaccinated individuals can resume activities that they did prior to the 
pandemic without wearing a mask or physically distancing except where required by law, rule 
and regulations, including local business and workplace guidance.  The masking requirement is 
still in effect for unvaccinated individuals.” 
 
In response to this latest guidance, Tel Hai Retirement Community is asking for your 
continued patience and cooperation as we work through these changes.   

 
• We ask that all visitors, family members, team members and residents still remain 

masked—regardless of vaccination status—in public indoor areas (including dining 
venues) on our campus.   
 

• This includes the general community that will be coming to StoneCroft Commons on 
Tuesday, May 18 for the primary election. We are committed to reopening our 
community in a safe and risk-adverse approach. 

 
We have NOT yet received additional guidance from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid 
Services (CMS)— which is followed by the PA Department of Health within Meadows Health 
Care Center and Department of Human Services within Lakeview Personal Care— related to 
changes in mask wearing policies or procedures. 
 
We are currently developing a plan to address this new guidance and will provide additional 
communication related to masks, occupancy and additional changes no later than Friday, May 
21. 
 
Your health and safety remains our top priority.  We are committed to reopening our 
community in a safe and risk-adverse approach.   Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 


